
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Miss McDonald 

 
Over the Summer break, Miss McDonald will 

magically transform into Mrs Owen as she 
prepares to get married. We are thrilled for 
Miss McDonald and cannot wait to hear all 

about the wedding when we return (although 
it will be odd to call her by a different name-we 

are sure she will let us off a few slips).  
 

Please join us in wishing Miss McDonald all the 
best and once we have a picture of the very 
happy couple, we will post it for everyone to 

see! 
 

Pedal Power Update 
After a very generous donation of £1000 from Mid 
UK, the total sponsorship raised from Pedal Power 

now stands at £5000! Wow, what a superb 
achievement. Thanks again to everyone who 

supported us. 
 

The PTFA have also donated £1500 towards our 
brand new library and this comes from the wonderful 

support we get with our other fundraising. 
 

We cannot wait to share the library with you when 
we get back in September. Watch this space! 

  

  

New School Uniform 

 
New uniform is available to order from Nationwide 

School Uniforms. They will deliver with very fast 
speed and provide a very high quality service. The 

link to order is on our website and was also emailed 
out via ParentMail. 

  

Goodbye and Good luck Year 6! 
Good luck to our wonderful Year 6 pupils. We 

hope that you have a wonderful Summer break 
and enjoy your transition into Year 7-Hold onto 

what we have taught you, remain true to 
yourself and be the very best you can be and 
you will not go wrong! Thank you to our PTFA 
who funded the Leavers Books-the children 

loved these and will be a great memory keep! 

On behalf of all the children, staff, 

governors and PTFA we wish you a 

very happy summer and look 

forward to seeing you again in 

September!  
  

 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and members of the community, welcome to Newsletter 19. I will keep this newsletter 
brief as I am aware that everyone wants to begin their Summer holiday but I want to begin by saying the 

biggest thank you! Thank you so much for supporting your school in everything we have aimed to achieve 
across the year. This has been a phenomenal year for the school where we have been able to celebrate the 

many successes of our wonderful school. I cannot quite believe that we are breaking up for the Summer and 
will be off for the next 6 weeks, but please enjoy the break and have a fabulous holiday. We are very much 

looking forward to hearing all about it on our return in September. As our wonderful Year 6 children move on 
to pastures new, I am sure you will join me in wishing them all the best in their future endeavours. To the 

parents of Year 6 children, can I thank you once again for your continued support and hope that the transition 
to secondary school is a good one-please don’t be strangers-we look forward to hearing from you soon. Have 

a wonderful break and we shall see you in September.  Best Wishes, Mr Sam Eden (Headteacher) 
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 Summer Fayre 
Summer Fayre raised a staggering £1000. Thank 

you to everyone involved as this was a huge total 
and one to be celebrated! 

 

School Reports 
Thank you for your amazing responses to the 
school reports. It has been lovely to read how 
personal you feel the reports are and also how 

knowledgeable the staff are about your children. 
Your feedback is important and if you feel you 
still want to respond, please write us an email 
and send to enquiries@ancaster.lincs.sch.uk  
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